
 
Legislative History 

Policy 6-003  Revision 5 
(formerly PPM 9-4) 

 
Prepared by Bob Flores for the Institutional Policy Committee 

 
Revision 5 of Policy 6-003 was approved by the Academic Senate,  August 29, 2011 and 
approved by the Board of Trustees. September 13, 2011, with a stated effective date of 
September 13, 2011. 
 
The effect of this revision was to change the contents of Policy 6-003-II-B-3, describing the 
membership of the University Curriculum Policy Review Board, by adding to its membership the 
Dean of the Graduate School, and the University Registrar.  
 
Contents: 
 
       (i) Memorandum to  Sr. Vice President Pershing,  dated May 18, 2011, approved by 
University President Michael Young, May 19, 2011.  
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